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Dear All 
A job well done I would say! 
The latest incarnation of PPS3, post Coalition re-branding, now sends out all sorts of mixed messages as 
to what is or is not sustainable, and just as importantly, what is an acceptable form of development. 
Your interim policy deals with the possible redevelopment of garden land in a perfectly pragmatic way, 
giving your officer’s the discretion they properly deserve. After all isn’t that the reason we sent them off to 
University to equip themselves with Planning Degrees? 
  
Regards 
  
Richard Borrows 
Director 
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